
AUSTRALIAN FEDERATION OFINTERNATIONAL FORWARDEA 
A.B.N 43 008 576 681 

1 oth September, 2007 

Isabelle Arnaud 
Director, Adjudication 
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
GPO Box 3131 
Canberra ACT 2601 

Your Ref: C2007196-01 

Dear Isabelle, 

Subject: IATA application for minor variation to Authorisation A90855 
Cargo Agency System - interested party consultation 

Thank you for your letter of the 2gth August, 2007 in regard to the proposed minor 
variation to the above detailed authorisation as requested by IATA. 

After due consideration, the Australian Federation of International Forwarders (AFIF) 
as both a direct respondent to the ACCC and also as a member of the IATA Cargo 
Executive Committee for Australia, will support the request by IATA for this minor 
variation to extend the duration of the protection afforded the Cargo Agency System 
by three months beyond the current expiry date of 3 1"' August, 2007 to 3oth 
November, 2007. 

We look forward to working with yourselves and IATA during this period to ensure 
the continuing viability of the program within Trade Practice Law. 

Kind regards 

Brian. Love11 
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